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Information about the course 

Hydrogeological Investigations / Field Course 

Hydrogeology 

in the summer semester 2019 
 

The first lecture will take place on Friday, 12 April 2019 

from 14:00-17:15 in room PWR 61 - 1.002. There the details 

about the further course of the course and the field 

internship in Horkheim near Heilbronn will be announced. 

 

Further lecture dates can be found in the C@MPUS under 

the course "Field Course Hydrogeology". The 

contents/topics are also stored in the C@MPUS under the 

module "Hydrogeological Investigations". 

 

The number of participants is limited to 24.  

 

The participation in the field course weekend  (28./29. June 2019) as well as in 

the final colloquium on 19.07.2019 is mandatory and a prerequisite for 

admission to the exam! 

 

If places are available, it is also possible to participate only in the field course 

weekend itself. 

 

Students who would like to participate in this course are requested to contact 

Dr. Jochen Seidel in advance. 

 

 

Dr. Jochen Seidel  

Universität Stuttgart  

Institute for Modelling Hydraulic and Environmental Systems  

Dept. of Hydrology und Geohydrology  

Tel.: 0711/685-64720 

Email: jochen.seidel@iws.uni-stuttgart.de 

 

http://www.iws.uni-stuttgart.de/institut/mitarbeiter/person.php?name=29

